
Urgent Reminder:
April 22 is Deadline for Returning
Master Association Election Ballots
(The following message is the latest in an on-going series of e-mails from the PGA WEST
Master Association Board. This message is being sent by Cassie Gertz, Association Manager,
on behalf of the Master Association Board of Directors.)

***

This note is an important reminder about the 2015 Master Association Election. If you haven't
returned your completed ballot, you have until 5 pm Wednesday, April 22 to do so. If you have
already sent in your ballot, thank you.
 
In accordance with our governing documents, we need to reach a quorum to hold the Annual
Meeting, which is scheduled for Thursday, April 23 at the PGA WEST Tournament Clubhouse.
Our quorum requirement is 50 percent -- including ballots, proxies, and homeowners attending
the Annual Meeting who have not previously submitted a ballot or proxy. We are currently a few



hundred ballots short of a quorum.
 
To help keep our costs down and avoid a second meeting with reduced quorum requirements,
we encourage you to vote if you haven't already.
 
Your completed ballots need to be returned, in the envelopes provided, to the Master Association
office at the Weiskopf Gate, either in person or by US Mail, no later than 5 pm April 22.
 
Assuming we reach a quorum at the April 23 Annual Meeting, results of the election will be
announced at that meeting, and new Board members will be seated at that time.
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions, at 760-564-3858.
 
Best regards,

Cassie Gertz
Association Manager
PGA WEST Master Association
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